
Cathedral of St. Peter-In-Chains
Sunday, May 12, 2024

Welcome to the Cathedral!  Are you new
here?  We are so glad you have joined us. 

Please visit our website and register:
www.stpeterspeterborough.ca 

MASS INTENTIONS
7th Week of Easter

Monday, May 13th
7:30am - + Maureen Mulhall - Bishop Marrocco Assembly
0882
12:10pm - + Andrew Ludziejowski - Maria Bak

Tuesday, May 14th
7:30am - + Joe, Helen, Charles & Mary Lou Clancey - The
Estate
12:10pm - + Jacqueline Burke - Jim & Lillian Cranley

Wednesday, May 15th
7:30am - + Maureen Mulhall - Laurie Jones
12:10pm - Intentions of Tom Wigglesworth & Family - The
Hurley Family

Thursday, May 16th
7:30am - + Dr. Paul Kolodej - Dr. Vera Kolodej
12:10pm - Intentions of Jerome & Carol Zeyen - Mom &
Dad

Friday, May 17th
7:30am - + Aiden William Tate - Joseph Courneya
12:10pm -  + Maureen Mulhall - John & Rosemary
Shaughnessy

Saturday, May 18th
9:00am - Intentions of Living & Deceased Members of St.
Vincent de Paul
5:00pm - Intentions of Jacob Hogarth-Doolan - The
Pastoral Team

Sunday, May 19th - PENTECOST 
7:30am - People of the Parish
9:00am - Intentions of Kamsi Charles-Eigibedion - The
Pastoral Team
10:30am - + Maureen Mulhall - K of C Council 798

We Pray for the Sick...
Fran Barry, Nancy, Burrett, Jeannie Caravaggie, Jack
Cerveny, John Davies, Christine Hatherly, Steve Henry,
Theresa Jermey, Millie Lafleche, Lorraine Leddy, Jose
Marin, Margaret MacMaster, Stephen Martin, Crystal
McCausland, Maureen McGillis, Sheila Overvliet,
Autumn Shane & Pauline Sherry 

OFFERTORY

May 5, 2024                                                       
Online                                    
Pre-Authorized                                      
                                                                           

$     4,743.00
$         308.23
$      1,380.88

There are many ways of giving at the Cathedral.  As
well as Offertory Envelopes, we have Pre-Authorized
Offertory Plan, and on-line donation through our
new website.  Please also, remember the Cathedral
in your estate planning.  As always, your support of
our Cathedral is greatly appreciated.

Online donations are made through our website:
www.stpeterspeterborough.ca/giving or by using the
QR codes on the cards in the pews.  Please do not
make offertory donations by e-transfer.

Today is Ascension Sunday

FIRST COMMUNION THANK YOU
Last weekend, 26 children received their First Holy
Communion.  The Pastoral Team would like to thank
all involved in this very special day.  A huge thank you
to our Catechists, Mary Porter, Christine Smith &
Rachel Beda for their time, support and efforts.  A
thank you to Tammy Rutter and staff of St. Teresa’s
Elementary School.  And a special thank you to the
First Communion Prayer Partners who prayed for a
specific child daily in the weeks leading up to the day. 
If you were a Prayer Partner, please check the bulletin
board set up at the main entrance for a thank you card
from your prayer partner. 

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY
Wishing all the mothers, grandmothers, godmothers
and women who have acted as a mother many
blessings on this Mother’s Day.  The mothers listed in
the bulletin insert are being remembered at each of
the Masses this weekend.

WHAT IS FORMED.ORG?
Formed.org is "Catholic Faith On Demand". Similar to
Netflix, Formed.org gives you access to Catholic
movies, audio books, radio talks, podcasts, studies and
much more! And there is no fee for parishioners of
the Diocese of Peterborough!

HOW DO I GET FORMED.ORG?
Go to www.formed.org
Click on “Formed for Individuals” button
 Enter your email address & click “submit” button
Enter “Cathedral of St Peter In Chains & click “next”
button
Enter your name & email address & click the “sign
up” button.

FORMED.ORG
Catholic Moms Summit

A collection of talks in which women encourage and
support one another in the vocation of Catholic
motherhood. Over 90 talks with titles such as: 
8 Ways to Be a Better Mom Today
Finding God in Constant Interruption
Tantrums Prepared Me for Teenagers
Holiness as a Single Mom

INTERNATIONAL COMMUNITIES
NIGERIAN GROUP: Our new Nigerian Group headed
by Sr. Dorothy Nzekwe will be meeting for the first
time following the 10:30am Mass today at the K of C
Hall

SYRO-MALABAR: The next Syro-Malabar Mass and
gathering is Sunday, May 26th at 1:00pm.

FRENCH COMMUNITY: There is a special French
Mass to celebrate both First Holy Communion and
Confirmation for students from Msgr. Jamot School
on Sunday, June 2nd at 4:00pm. Please pray for the
children preparing to receive these Sacraments.

FILIPINO MASS: The first Filipino Mass was
celebrated last Sunday and was well attended.  The
next Filipino Mass is on Sunday, June 9th at 4:00pm.

CONFIRMATION
Confirmation will be celebrated by Bishop Miehm
next Sunday, May 19th at the 10:30am Mass.  Please
pray for the 12 young people preparing to be sealed
with the gift of the Holy Spirit.  

NIGERIAN COMMUNITY
We Nigerians in the Diocese of Peterborough are
starting a Nigerian Community. All Nigerian Canadians
and new Nigerians in Canada within the City and
suburban areas of Peterborough are cordially invited.   
The goals of the community will be to gather ourselves
together as Nigerians in Diaspora, to build and
maintain a strong faith community, to encourage one
another to retain our cultural heritage while becoming
a part of our new country Canada. 
 We will form a social network, be a welcoming
community, celebrate our faith together, share our
cultural meals and views as newcomers; encourage
and support one another to persevere in our faith
journey as we integrate and immerse ourselves in our
new home.
The first meeting will take place on Sunday May 12,
immediately after 10:30 a.m. Mass. The meeting will be
at the Knights of Columbus Hall across the street from
the Cathedral. Details will evolve as the meeting
progresses.  
Form more information please contact Sister Dorothy
N. Nzekwe at srngozi.nzekwe@gmail.com or
Christopher Chukwuma Attah at
attah.chukwuma.ca@gmail.com
Come one, come all! - Sr. Dorothy

LOST
In the Cathedral or in the area on May 4th - a brown
rosary that has considerable personal value.  If you
have any information, please call the parish office at
705-745-4681.  Thank you!
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